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Classes are doing well and, hopefully it has stopped raining!  
In support of the January classes, we will hold a new dancer 

hoedown on May 22 at John Muir. We’re not sure yet who will be on 
stage but we expect to put on a great show! Shirley’s Second Chance 
Clothing will be there, too, so everyone, especially the new dancers, 
can shop.  

Check the CPSD website for the application for the Joe Carboni 
Caller Scholarships, which will be awarded to student callers for 
either the Norcal Callers School or any other approved caller training 
program.  Several of the new callers who attended last years’ school 
are doing very well and are to be commended for their hard work to 
learn to call. 

Mark July 24 on your calendar for our Second Annual 
STARLIGHT HOEDOWN with Scot Byars & John Flora. You will be 
hearing more about this dance later. 

For more information about our activities, please visit our 
website at www.c-p-s-d.org. 

 


